
David Bayles 
25320 Capeàìa Ave. 
Valencia Calif. 91355

Dear Dr. Porter:

Although I'm sure you tire of hearing this, 

may I simply say how much I admire your photographic 

work, bôth for the contribution to the art and 

to conservation.

I'm writing to ask about the possibility of 

seeing your prints. I will be in Taos for a 

couple of weeks in December and January—and although 

I have been in the area often, I did not know until 

recently thfet you were there also. Do you maintain 

a gallery or studio where your work can be seen?

Like Best's Studio, for example? If so, I 

would appreciate knowing about it, Thank you 

very much.


